
SCHS BEAVERS Booster Club 
Sponsorship           

           2024-2025 

Dear Booster Sponsor: 

Thank you for considering to partner with the SCHS Beavers Booster Club!!  If you would like to join the club 
for an opportunity to support SCHS students, enclosed is a Sponsorship Form to be completed and returned by 
August 2, 2024, and an informational Brochure.  

We thank you for any past support as a Booster Club Sponsor for the students of SCHS.  We look forward to 
working with you in the future!  Your awesome support makes a huge impact on our students and the community! 

If you would like a printed invoice, we would be happy to send you one.  If you have any questions please do 
not hesitate to call. Again, we want to thank you and we will be in touch with you in the coming months! 

SCHS Beaver Booster Club Officers: 
Marcie Strine, President; Janeen Gooden, Vice President; Scott Community Foundation, Treasurer; Krista 
McDaniel, Secretary; Teri Welker, Hospitality Chair; Katie Trout, Media Chair; 
SCHS Principal - Aaron Dirks, SCHS Vice-Principal - Corbin Janssen


